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Christmas message 
Companions, 
 
As Christmas fast approaches I would like to pass on the compliments of the season and thank you all for your 
support this year. 
 
It has been a busy year for our province with 2 visits from our Grand Summus and the 
consecration of a new consistory. 
 
These events take much planning and organising for which I must thank Paul, David and the 
executive team for the dedication and hard work  they put in thought the  year, 
 
2025 will also see some great events starting with Provincial Grand Senatus on February 1st and 
I look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible. 
 
An exciting new year awaits us! 
 
May the God of Our Fathers bring you good health at this festive time and I look forward to your company in 2025. 
Good wishes to you and your families from Adele and myself. 
 
Yours Fraternally, 
 

Allan 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


